
House Agriculture Members, 

I am opposing HB 1436 as a Dairy Farmer.  

 Dairy beef represents 20% of the Beef processed in the United 

States.  Under the current selection process for the N.D. Beef 

Commission, dairy farmers have a fair representation on the 

Beef Commission.   

If this bill is passed dairy farmers’  opportunity to be 

represented will be gone. 

Please vote do not pass on HB 1436. 

Thank you. 

Alan Qual 
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